
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Bette 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, "m writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

RAttA <:;rI177P<;P 

Jackson, NJ 08527-4902 
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from: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Helen 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Helen Schafer 

Whitehouse Station, NJ 08889-3734 
( . 
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from: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, "m writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

YES to renewables. NO to oil and gas, and especially No to fracking and fracking waste in New Jersey. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Barry McCloud , 
~oonton, NJ 07005-1618 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 

••• Uat14 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, "m writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 

sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 

protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

It would be a travesty to endanger the Pinelands water collection capabilities. 

It would be a travesty to endanger and possibly destroy the watershed and storage capacity of the Pinelands. 

Sincerely, 

N;mnl Pirilln 
1 ______ _ 

Sea Girt, NJ 08750-3202 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 4J1- S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Christi Tempesta 

-

Jersey City, NJ 07306-5072 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

As a New Jersey resident, j'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Branden Youssef 

Ho Ho KU5, NJ 07423-1662 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Roxanne Perez 

West New York, NJ 07093-5640 
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from: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL MEEHAN 
f 

HEWITT, NJ 07421-1117 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Camille Gaines 
r 

Kinnelon, NJ 07405-3259 
'b!ll 0 _ 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 

protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

anderson arthur 

wms river, NJ 08753 
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from: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

sandra chase 

I 
Medtord, NJ 08055-8937 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Cheyenne Moore 

Clementon, NJ 08021-5549 

1 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New Conservation behalf 
CAROLYN BARRETT 

PM 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

CAROLYN BARRFTT 

Ewing, NJ 08638-2613 
liZ 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, "m writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Troy Granger 

Pennington, NJ 08534-5197 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

New of Conservation behalf 
CAROLYN BARRETT 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, "m writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

CAROLYN BARRETT ---Ewing, NJ 08638-2613 

1_-
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 

sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 

protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Jason Kemple 

Alpha, NJ 08865-4469 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 

Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 

in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 

sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 

protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Harini Shankar 

Basking Ridge, NJ 07920-2974 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Nick Berezansky 

Ridgewood, NJ 07450-3727 
= 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 

protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Janet Greenlee 

NJ 08012-2974 

1 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Colantonio 

Shamong. NI 08088-89~3 
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• 
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

As a lifelong resident of the state of New Jersey, I do not want to see exceptions made to preserving land that has been 
set aside to be kept in its natural state. In hindsight I think we all can see how important it was to save areas of New 
Jersey from being developed into jetports and other types of commercial projects. Instead of natural areas that filter 
water and shelter aquifers, we would have pipelines that can threaten those very resources in the most densely 
populated state in the country. Take away the urge for profit, and development is clearly the wrong decision. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of the most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time. 

Sincerely, 

Philip Kirsch 

Millburn, NJ 07041-2120 
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~----------------------------------------------------
From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, 11m writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Whalen 

Red Bank, NJ 07701-5603 

1 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

As a New Jersey resident, "m writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Jerry Castor 

- • 
Toms River, NJ 08753-3647 

1 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Putting gas pipelines through the Pinelands is absolutely crazy. It would not benefit the citizens of New Jersey in any 
way. 

Sincerely, 

. Naomi Scher 

Ch~ Hill, NJ 08034-3606 
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from: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in SO years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Martin Pfefferkorn Jr .. 

Clifton, NJ 07011-1911 ,--------
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Liam = ...... _--
Parsippany, NJ 07054-4349 
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, 
from: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in SO years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Jennie Sabato 

Somers Point, NJ 08244-2223 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same timelinvest in infrastructure public transportation and clean energy 

Sincerely, 

suzanne wolf 

r Cher!), Hill, NJ 08002-153~ 

\ 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Tina Loock 

~ream Ridge, NJ 08514-1829 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

of Linda 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time. Our state doesn't need any more environmental disruption! 

Sincerely, 

li~Rossin 

Lake Hopatcong, NJ 07849-1248 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Marisa DiPaola 

-Manahawkin, NJ 08050-3178 

L 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

~ricia Gray 

Hackensack, NJ 07601-5044 

C-
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Now is the time to do something good for the environment, and good for the people of NJ. Please say "no" to the 
onslaught of gas pipelines - - - a decision that will have positive impacts in many ways for years to come. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Stephanei Eckert 

Parsippany, NJ 07054-4020 

.... 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

EMPupdate 
Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in SO years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Jeanette Bergeron 

Hamilton, NJ 08619-1355 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Fort Lee, NJ 07024-1950 

1 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 

sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 

protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Rosanne Buonopane 
lIP ---Cape May, NJ 08204-3467 -
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Ana Greenstein 
( 

Parlin, NJ 08859-3163 

1 



t 
---------------------------------------------------------------
from: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Betty Turner --
Berlin, NJ 08009-9550 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Mark 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Mark Ice 

Hamilton, NJ 08619-3028 

u: 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21,2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Richard Jennings 

.. 
Newton, NJ 07860-8843 

.. 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Camden, NJ 08105-3039 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 20, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

behalf of 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Laub 

Maplewood, NJ 07040-3111 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Xlmena Valderrama 

Alpha, NJ 08865-4743 , 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

of 

Energy Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

Our state should not invest in building natural gas pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most 
sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency 
measures and developing renewable energy sources, we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and 
protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely, 

Wayne Callow 

Keyport, NJ 07735-1431 

1 



from: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Aug 21, 2015 

Board of Public Utilities Secretary 
PO Box 44 S. Clinton Ave 
Trenton, NJ 08625 

Dear Secretary, 

Master Plan comment 

As a New Jersey resident, I'm writing to ask you to update the Energy Master Plan with much more focus and investment 
in clean energy and achieving greater energy efficiency, and less dependence on natural gas. 

More efficient methods of generating energy from renewable resources and the effective use of existing sources of 
energy are constantly being developed and put into operation. Our state should not invest in building natural gas 
pipelines that are cutting through communities and some of our most sensitive ecological parts of our state, and that 
will be obsolete in 50 years. If we move towards energy efficiency measures and developing renewable energy sources, 
we can greatly reduce our reliance on energy from fossil fuels and protect land, water, and air at the same time! 

Sincerely. 
Stuart Strongin 

Dover, NJ 07801 

Sincerely, 

Stuart Strongin 

Dover, NJ 07801-5308 

s 

1 
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SOMERSET COUNTY PLANNING BOARD 

2015 

EMP Committee 

County Administration Building 
20 Grove Street 

P.O. Box 3000, Somerville, 
(908) 231-7021· Fax (908)707-1749 

c/o: Irene Kim Asbury, Secretary of the Board 
NJ Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Ave., 9th Floor, P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

RE: Update of 2011 Energy Master Plan 

Dear EMP Committee Members, 

We have received a public notice inviting the submission of public comment regarding how the 2011 State 
Energy Master Plan can be improved by August 24, 2015. As such, the following recommendations for 
refining and re-prioritizing the goal and policy recommendations contained in the 2011 State Energy Master 
Plan are offered for your consideration. 

Somerset County benefited from a recent study performed by NJIT for the Somerset County Energy Council 
entitled, "Framework for Establishing a Somerset County Energy Savings Program". Through this study, we 
have become aware of the enormous untapped energy and cost saving opportunities in Somerset County and 
statewide. We feel that the updated State Energy Plan should make support for public and private sector 
investment in energy efficiency and conservation a top priority, and direct funding from Societal Benefits 
Fees to accomplish this goal. 

Somerset County's businesses and residents suffered greatly as a result of prolonged power outages as a 
result of Hurricane Sandy - and earlier severe storms including Irene in 2011 and Floyd in 1999. A second 
priority should be to secure the resiliency and reliability of the State's energy systems. The failure of 
liquid fuel supply chains underscores the need for distributed energy and micro-grid systems to protect 
critical life-support facilities such as water and wastewater treatment plants, hospitals, nursing homes, police 
and fire ~stations, shelters and more, and an expansion of resiliency bank funding to all counties and 
municipalities is needed. 

The majority of Somerset County's municipalities are actively engaged in the Sustainable Jersey Program, 
and the County is serving as a Green Leadership Hub in partnership with Sustainable Jersey. Increasing 
reliance on clean energy is major local and county goal, and we would like to see this goal become the 
updated State Energy Plan's third priority. Achieving energy sustain ability is a high priority goal that 
encompasses each of the goals mentioned above. Leadership at all levels of government and partnerships 
with energy utilities and universities are needed to develop a new, economically sustainable energy utility 
business model through which creative new clean, resilient energy solutions can be implemented. 

We look forward to the opportunity to review and comment upon the drafted updated plan, and are grateful 
for your consideration of these preliminary recommendations. 

slerf! ~ &~ Navatto!. Chairman 
cc: Som~X1t County Board of Chosen Freeholders & Energy Council 

- Mission Statement -
The County of Somerset is committed to excellence and innovation in public service, promoting the 

well-being of all residents and communities by providing effective, efficient and responsive leadership. 

Somerset County Is An Equal Opportunity Employer 
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20 Grove Street 

c/o: Irene Kim Asbury, Secretary of the Board 
NJ Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Ave., 9th Floor, P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

RE: Update of 2011 Energy Master Plan 

Dear EMP Committee Members, 

We have received a public notice inviting the submission of public comment regarding how the 20 II State 
Energy Master Plan can be improved by August 24, 2015. As such, the following recommendations for 
refining and re-prioritizing the goal and policy recommendations contained in the 20 II State Energy Master 
Plan are offered for your consideration. 

Somerset County benefited from a recent study performed by NJIT for the Somerset County Energy Council 
entitled, "Framework for Establishing a Somerset County Energy Savings Program". Through this study, we 
have become aware of the enormous untapped energy and cost saving opportunities in Somerset County and 
statewide. We feel that the updated State Energy Plan should make support for public and private sector 
investment in energy efficiency and conservation a top priority, and direct funding from Societal Benefits 
Fees to accomplish this goal. 

Somerset County's businesses and residents suffered greatly as a result of prolonged power outages as a 
result of Hurricane Sandy - and earlier severe storms including Irene in 2011 and Floyd in 1999. A second 
priority should be to secure the resiliency and reliability of the State's energy systems. The failure of 
liquid fuel supply chains underscores the need for distributed energy and micro-grid systems to protect 
critical life-support facilities such as water and wastewater treatment plants, hospitals, nursing homes, police 
and fire stations, shelters and more, and an expansion of resiliency bank funding to all counties and 
municipalities is needed. 

The majority of Somerset County's municipalities are actively engaged in the Sustainable Jersey Program, 
and the County is serving as a Green Leadership Hub in partnership with Sustainable Jersey. Increasing 
reliance on clean energy is major local and county goal, and we would like to see this goal become the 
updated State Energy Plan's third priority. Achieving energy sustain ability is a high priority goal that 
encompasses each of the goals mentioned above. Leadership at all levels of government and partnerships 
with energy utilities and universities are needed to develop a new, economically sustainable energy utility 
business model through which creative new clean, resilient energy solutions can be implemented. 

We look forward to the opportunity to review and comment upon the drafted updated plan, and are grateful 
for your consideration of these preliminary recommendations. 

Si9,9zrel '. J, ri. /," f ;A~ to rd Nava~,\ . Chairman 
cc: Somer t County Board of Chosen Freeholders & Energy Council 

- Mission Statement -
The County of Somerset is committed to excellence and innovation in public service, promoting the 

weI/-being of all residents and communities by providing effective, efficient and responsive leadership. 

Somerset County /s An Equal Opportunity Employer 


